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Dear Praying Friends, 

 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ! We pray that each of you are enjoying the 

blessings of the Father as you minister to others where you are. We have just come out of one of the most 

exciting times in our ministry in La Esperanza - our Second Annual Vacation Bible School. 

 

This was our first time to have Vacation Bible School in our new location. We wondered what the response 

would be in this neighborhood. On day one, ten minutes after starting time we were still wondering! But 

soon the children we had invited started coming in, and before long we had a full house. On our high day 

that week, over 100 enthusiastic children came. 

Praise the Lord! We rejoice in the young people that 

came and heard the Bible stories, learned 

God-honoring songs, and memorized portions of His 

Word. 

 

This was also our first time to not need to ask for 

helpers from other area churches. Our own people 

were faithful and willing to rise up to the task. What 

a blessing to see them growing in the Lord, and putting their hands to the plow alongside us! We rewarded 

them with a luncheon on the last day, and enjoyed hearing their individual testimonies of what they saw the 

Lord doing that week.  

 

Many of the children who came to our church for the first time during VBS, returned the following Sunday 

morning, some bringing their parents along. Overall, we saw 22 souls saved as a result, and several of them 

continue to attend Sunday School and are growing in the Lord. Amen! We are blessed and privileged to be 

a part of what God is doing in La Esperanza, Guatemala. 

 

In other news, in early December I had an accident on the highway in our van. A truck driver apparently 

fell asleep at the wheel, hit the mountainside, and veered into my lane. I swerved to avoid him, and struck a 

large boulder on my side of the road. Praise the Lord for His hand of protection, and for providing 

everything we needed to get it fixed! Surely 

somebody was praying for me that day. 

Thank you. 

 

Again, we appreciate your faithful prayers 

and support! You are our partners in the 

ministry here, and you share a part in the 

harvest of souls. The Lord bless you and 

use you to advance His Kingdom! 

 

Yours for Christ, 

Daniel Coates 
Daniel Coates 

Missionary Servant 
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